
Greetings from School Council! 

 

Its hard to believe another school year is coming to a close very soon. This year has been such 

an improvement after two years of lockdown. Students are able to socialize in person, attend 

school in person, have sporting events with actual spectators in attendance and will see a 

“normal” graduation ceremony this year. 

 

School Councils are an important link between the Board, schools and school communities and 

bring constructive perspectives about education, the needs of the school and concerns of the 

community to the school and the Board. 

 

School Council is working on School Council Operating Procedures, creating a School Council 

yearly plan and planning events to increase parent involvement and awareness within the 

school community. 

You may have the skills or knowledge in areas such as Budgets, Education Plan ideas to increase 

literacy & numeracy of students, Volunteerism, Presentations or Speakers to educate parents 

and the list goes on. Parent involvement is not just to attend meetings, there are many other 

ways parents can be involved in the school, if you have any ideas or suggestions, we would love 

to hear them!! 

 

Unfortunately, the School Council parent attendance has been extremely low and with the 

current executive nearing the end of their term, it is extremely important for more parents to 

jump on board and be a part of the Council.  

 

School Council Meeting Minutes and Agendas can be found on the school website. 

https://www.fairviewhigh.ca/school-council 

 

Make a plan to attend the next school council meeting which is June 15th in the Library. 

Please email any items, questions or concerns to fhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

 

Thank you 

School Council Chair 

Lynette Craig 
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